
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Christmas Disco – Tuesday 6th December 
6pm – 7.30pm  

 
We are very excited to be holding a Christmas disco on Tuesday 6th December. The children will be able to 
dance away from 6pm – 7.30pm with tickets costing £1 per child. This will include a drink and a disco glitter!  
If you or your child would prefer not to have the disco glitter, please let us know at the door.  
 
Children will need to be dropped off and signed in at the door and will need to be collected and signed out 
by an adult promptly when the disco has finished.  
 
If your child has any allergies or is asthmatic please can you let us know on the reply slip below. If they are 
asthmatic, please ensure they bring their named inhaler to the disco and we will collect these upon arrival.  
 
If your child/children would like to come to the disco, please fill in the reply slip below and return to the 
‘disco box’ in the school foyer no later than Wednesday 30th November. Payment will be taken on arrival at 
the disco.  

 
Many thanks 
 
The PTFA team  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

School Disco – Tuesday 6th December 
6 pm – 7.30pm 

 
Child’s Name(s): ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Year Group (s):……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
My child(ren) is/are in pre-school and I will be accompanying them to the disco: Y 
 
Any allergies? Y/N Please state what allergy: ………………………………………………………………… 
 
Asthmatic? Y/N Treatment needed: ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My child will bring their inhaler: Y/N  
 
Name of adult collecting: ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Emergency contact details: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Name and Relationship to child(ren): …………………………………………………………………………….. 


